
Submitter: Matthew Porter 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Housing and Homelessness 

Measure: HB3501 

This is a terrible idea, we're already overrun with homeless people.  Law abiding 

citizens are afraid to walk around in their own neighborhoods and now this bill will 

incentivize people living in camps in public areas, and delay them getting the help 

they need by enabling this behavior. 


